
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – September 2021

Hi BDTHC Members,

We met on September 13, 2021 for our 
monthly meeting, with 8 members present.  
Discussion on the members only picnic and 
hunt were the main topic.  Everything 
seems to be ready.  This will be held on 
October 31,2021 at our usual place.  
Don't forget to bring a covered dish to 
share.  The club will supply the Hot Dogs 
and Burgers.  Cost of the hunt will be 

$50.00 and can be paid at the next meeting in October or to 
George Walko, Ron Denman or myself.

Several members attended the South Jersey open hunt that was 
held on September 19, 2021.  This was a very good hunt and I 
think we all enjoyed it and did very well for finds.

We discussed the August hunt and came up with a few improvements 
we could make for next years hunt.  On the whole we did very 
well with hunt and fund raisers.  We always have room for 
improvements.  

We have a new member "Terry Blaisure"  Welcome Terry to the 
Club.

Find of the months of August and September were held with the 
following results.

August:  Jewelry:  None
Misc:   Pat Bidding
Coin:   By Derr

September:  Jewelry:  Gold Ring  By Derr
Coin:  None
Misc.  Button  Pat Bidding

Next meeting will be held on October 11,2021, at our usual place 
at 6:30. We will also have a short meeting at the picnic . To 
cover some items. That's all for now.  Hope to see you all at 
the meeting.

President BDTHC
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


